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14 October 2022 

 

 

 

Laying of silt curtain next to quay at Cirkewwa - Comino Berth 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general  

public that a silt curtain will be laid next to the quay at Cirkewwa Comino Berth, in 

connection with works being carried on the quay. 

 

Due to these works the silt curtain will be laid, approximately 3m from the quay, from point 

A to point B, as shown on the attached chart.  

 

The silt curtain will be laid on Wednesday 19th October 2022 and will be left in position 

until further notice 

 

During this period the quay from point A to point B cannot be used due to the silt curtain. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and at slow speed (no wake). 

They are to give the area a wide berth of at least 10m. They are to cooperate with the 

contractor and Enforcement Officers on site. 

 

All vessels are to comply with any instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 

VTS) on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16 and enforcement personnel present. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211 
 




